
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
July 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your child(ren) for your efforts during the 
period of time that school has been closed. We have very much appreciated the support and  
contact we have had with students and parents alike and the resilience shown in what have been 
unusual circumstances. 
 
RETURN TO SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2020 
As per Ms Sheriff’s letter to all parents, school will open to students of Years 8 and 9 on 
Wednesday September 9th 2020 at 8:30am. 
 
UNIFORM POLICY – September 2020 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Prince Henry’s Grammar School uniform policy. I know many 
of you will be purchasing new school uniform over the holidays. Every year we have a small 
number of parents who waste money purchasing incorrect uniform and I am very keen to avoid 
that. We believe the school uniform teaches students to have a sense of pride in themselves and 
in the school. We believe it is important that the uniform policy is respected and I would like to 
ask for your support in ensuring that your child adheres to the policy at all times.  
 
I would therefore like to ask parents to ensure that over the summer holidays they purchase 
school uniform that meets the guidelines overleaf. If uniform is incorrect when students return in 
September we will have no option but to insist that a replacement is purchased with immediate 
effect. Please note that our recommended suppliers also supply other schools, so if you are 
unsure please ask them and they will be glad to instruct you on which uniform meets the 
requirements of Prince Henry’s. 
 
In particular, I would like to draw your attention to the guidelines on skirt lengths, fitted/skinny 
trousers and formal black shoes. Similarly, students are also asked to pay particular attention 
to the rules for jewellery and  hair. Please refer to the uniform information attached or the 
uniform section in your child’s planner for further clarification. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support, we look forward to seeing the students return in 
September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr S Day 
Key Stage 3 Progress Leader 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


